
Date: Mon, 28 Jan 2002 15:07:50 -0800
From: Institute Urban Ecology <iue@groupwise.douglas.bc.ca>
To: limnes@chebucto.ca
Subject: chironomid photo

Hi, my name is Greg Norton and I'm with the Institute of Urban Ecology, 
a
non-profit organization in Vancouver, BC. I am currently creating an
education program for elementary school children about the Fraser River.

One of our stations will be about the biology in the Fraser and I would
like your permission to use a photo of a chironomid that I found on your
website. Please let me know if this is possible. Thank you,

Greg Norton
Institute of Urban Ecology


